Jennifer Mason in









Fri 2/24/2023 4:11 PM



To: Tsepo Moleleki
Cc: Leane Skinner

Dear Tsepo,

It is my pleasure to accept your proposed essay on business educators' perceptions of global competence and their current use of available resources for this year's International Perspectives on University Teaching and Learning Symposium. Our essayists will also participate in the Conversation Starter Speed Roundtable session during the event.

The Symposium will take place May 28-30 at Disney's Coronado Springs Resort in Orlando, Florida, USA. If you have not already done so, please register here: <a href="https://www.auburn.edu/academic/international/iputl/attend.php">https://www.auburn.edu/academic/international/iputl/attend.php</a>. Because the conference is taking place over Memorial Day weekend, we highly encourage attendees to make hotel reservations as early as possible. We have a reserved room block, but once those rooms are booked we cannot guarantee the availability of additional rooms at the host hotel. You may book using the IPUTL room block and purchase discounted theme park tickets, if desired, through the IPUTL portal: <a href="https://www.mydisneygroup.com/auits2023">https://www.mydisneygroup.com/auits2023</a>.

We look forward to engaging with you at this year's IPUTL! If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to let me know.

Best wishes, Jenn

Jennifer L. Mason, MAPW
Director of International Initiatives
Office of International Programs
Auburn University